
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all the parents who turned up for 
Parents Evening on Wednesday to see your 
child's work and chat with their teacher.  We 
had some good positive feedback. 
 
The consultation period for Colmers Farm 
Primary School to convert to an academy, is 
still open, should you have any questions, 
comments you would like to forward then 
please send to: 
consultation@colmersfarm.bham.sch.uk 
 
Have a great half term and see you all safely 
back on Monday 5th November. 
 
 Yours Sincerely, 
 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher 
 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 8th November 
Open Day – 9.30-11.00 and 5.30-7.00pm 
Wednesday 14th November 
Yr 5 Parent Showcase at 2pm 
Thursday 15th November 
Yr 6 – Shakespeare’s Performance 
Wednesday 5th December 
Yrs 2,3,4,5 & 6 – Wizard of Oz Panto 
Wednesday 19th December 
Reception and Yr 1 – Aladdin Panto 
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL

Friday 26th October, 2018 
 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Maisey, Rubenn, Riley and Taeja in Year 3 

Millie, Alex, Harry and Oliver in Year 4 
Jermiah, Yi Lin, Kayla and Dylan in Year 5 

Skye, Kyle Keyl and Kaidey in Year 6 
Well Done 

for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 95.8% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Larch (KS2): 96 .8% & Maple (KS1): 98.1% 
Well done to Maple & Larch class! 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Cameron and Tyree in Ash. Madison and Amy in Larch 
Jack in Hawthorn and Rocco in Willow, 
And Mia in Pine 

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

This week’s KS2 Assembly, Amy was the lucky girl to win the prize, 
and Theo in KS1 was also this week’s lucky winner. 

Dear Parents, 

Would you like to donate your child’s outgrown 
pants, socks and tights,  should your child be 
sent home with any of these items, can you 
kindly was and return them back to school. 

 

 

Well done to our fantastic netball team 
who played against St Laurence earlier 
this week.   

 

Year 6 Admissions 
A flyer was sent home in the week to all Year 6 

pupils.  Please be aware that 31st October, 2018 is 
the closing date for you to submit your application 

form for your child’s secondary school. 
 


